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Canadian Medical Association Foundation – COVID 19 
Community Response Fund for Vulnerable Populations 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the grant from Canadian Medical Association Foundation be directed to the 

InterAgency Response Group for use in their efforts to support the vulnerable 
populations in Saskatoon, and used in a manner consistent with the terms and 
conditions outlined in Appendix 1 of the report of the General Manager, Community 
Services Department dated July 20, 2020; 

2. That the Office of the City Solicitor receive and review the appropriate Federation of 
Canadian Municipalities funding agreement and that the Mayor and City Clerk be 
authorized to execute the agreement on behalf of the City of Saskatoon; and 

3. That the Inter-Agency Response Group, be required to provide a summary report on 
the use of the funding, in due course. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on July 20, 2020, 
considered a report from the Administration regarding the above and received a 
delegation from Saskatoon InterAgency Response to COVID-19 in support of the 
recommendation.  
 
Attachment 
Report of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated July 20, 2020 


